
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church League Softball - If you would like to sign up 
for the Monroe Bible Church summer softball league 
please call Bob Hauri at 608-426-0432.  We're looking 
to begin playing some time in June.  Stay tuned as 
details become available.  

 

MBC Re-Opening! 

Worship Services will be at Church  

next Sunday, May 31st at 9:00 & 10:30 AM   
  
Be sure to read the Communique to MBC that was sent out.  It’s 
posted on our website and Facebook, and watch Pastor Dan’s 
video address to our congregation. 
 
We will continue Livestreaming our Worship Services on YouTube 
every Sunday at 9 AM and a link on Facebook at 10:30 AM, for 
those who prefer to stay home a little longer at this time. 
  
Go to our Website to view our newsletters, bulletins, children’s 
bulletins, Life Group study guides, sermon outlines, and any                   
updates.   
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

2020 Graduates 

Gavin Eddy 
Ben Figi 

Indy Garchie 
David Hurlbert 

Mike Klitzke 
 
  

The Family “Get Outdoors” Contest 
 

Get your family outside a minimum of 3 different times and take 
photos or videos.  Document your family on a bike ride, fishing trip, 
gardening, playing games, or whatever you like to do together 
outside.                             
Make a 2-3 minute photo or video collage and send it to: 
pastortroy@monroebiblechurch.org by June 1st.  Prizes will be 
awarded to the top two submissions in June.  Get creative and have 
fun with this!  Check out the main page on our church website for 
a video and more information from Pastor Troy on this contest. 
 

mailto:pastortroy@monroebiblechurch.org


 
 
Baby Bottle Campaign:  Mothers’ Day through Father’s Day – if you would like 
to contribute to the annual Green County CareNet Pregnancy Center fundraiser, 
donations to the Baby Bottle Campaign can be made on their website at 
www.carenetgreencounty.org.  The “Make a Donation” button is in the top left 
corner of the home page.  The Center also has a basket of bottles available in the 
entryway of their main office (1512 – 11th Street) for people to pick up and fill 
with your pocket change, dollar bills, or even a check, then drop it off at the 
Center; or you may use a container in your home to collect change during the 
campaign and then drop it off at the Center.  You can mail a check directly to the 
CareNet Pregnancy Center at P.O. Box 13, Monroe, WI 53566, be sure to write 
MBC Baby Bottle Campaign on the memo line. 
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Senior Pastor Dan Krahenbuhl 
Associate Pastor of Family Ministries Troy Watson 

 

Sunday Worship Service Live Streaming on                                                                                              
YouTube at 9:00 am & Facebook at 10:30 am 

Radio Broadcast WEKZ – FM 95.5 & AM 1260 – 8:15 am (previous week’s sermon) 

2613 8th Avenue, Monroe, WI 53566 
608-325-3966 

office@monroebiblechurch.org 
www.monroebiblechurch.org 

 

2020-2021 Elder & Deacon Recommendations 
 

The following men have sensed a call to serve in the following roles  
and are being presented by the Elders: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Indicates men who are a new recommendation to serve. 
 

If you believe any of these men do not meet the character and conduct 
qualifications outlined in 1 Timothy 3 and Titus 1, please bring your 
concern confidentially to Pastor Dan by Sunday, June 21st. Thank you. 
 

Elder 
Jason Elgin 
Dan Krahenbuhl 
Kim Markham 
Bernie Roidt 
Mike Westcomb 
Troy Watson 
Jeff Wunschel 
 
 

Deacon 
Loren Bruehlman 
Steve Crail* 
Chris Holverson* 
Ralph Johnson 
Jeff McNett 
Richard Peach 
Richard Thoman 
Randy Whyte 
Duane Zimmerman 
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